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Hope you all had a super 
Bank Holiday weekend…
REMEMBER WE ARE 
CLOSED ON THURSDAY
FOR ELECTIONS.



Dates for your 
diary:
Sports’ Day: We are aiming to run Sports’ Day 
at 10am, on the first available dry day, week 
beginning Monday 16th May 2022. Keep an 
eye on Seesaw for updates. Parents will be 
able to watch. All classes will participate at the 
same time and go home immediately after 
Sports’ Day finishes.

P7 Leavers’ Assembly: Sadly, P7 will be leaving 
us on Friday 24th June at 12:00, after a short 
assembly and buffet. Tickets will be available 
to purchase in June at £2.00 per head, with a 
maximum of two tickets per child, due to our 
Covid restrictions.



SPELLING TIP OF 
THE WEEK



HAVE A GO…

• HAVE A GO is really important for P3-P7 as it is a 
great way to commit their spellings to memory. The 
page should be ruled with a ruler and each word 
should be neatly written in the three columns. This 
should be done each evening Mon- Wed.

• If a pupil does not complete their Have A Go, they 
will be given a second night to do so, and if it is still 
not completed, they will do it during Golden Time. If 
it is not completed to the Hollybank standard, they 
will be given time to improve it in school.

• It is a ten-minute homework, which will serve to 
build your child’s vocabulary, so please support 
them in this task.



MENTAL 
MATHS TIP 
OF THE 
WEEK



MEET MR SPOTS:
• SAD NEWS, CHEEKY 

MONKEY IS RETIRING 
AFTER VISITING THE 
CLASSES FOR SO MANY 
YEARS. WE WISH HIM A 
LONG HAPPY RETIREMENT 
EATING BANANAS AND 
RELAXING UNDER A PALM 
TREE!

• MR SPOTS WILL BE HIS 
REPLACEMENT, BEING 
AWARDED TO CLASSES 
WHO HAVE LEARNED 
FROM MISTAKES.

• MR SPOTS SAYS, ‘WE 
CANNOT LEARN WITHOUT 
MAKING MISTAKES.’
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ADVANCE NOTICE:

DUE TO THE RECENT RISE IN 
FOOD COSTS, WE HAVE MADE 
THE DIFFICULT DECISION TO 
INCREASE SNACK COSTS TO 
£2.50 FROM SEPTEMBER 2022.



OUR NEW 
SENSORY SWING



Principal’s Work of The 
Week:
Congratulations 
Rolyana, your English is 
superb!



SAFE!
WE HAVE BEEN CAUGHT BEING SAFE 
THIS WEEK…WELL DONE GUYS!

Yara P4

Preston, 
P3

Roxy
P5

Klara
P4

Adam
P6

Yvie
P7



Wow Word Winners

The dumbbells were equivalent in 
weight.

By Bobby P5

The police had a good description
of the robber.

By Jayden P4


